
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2018\2835ue1 Baker.mb.docx  Last printed 5/17/2018 11:37:00 AM 

 
 File Number: H.F. 2835 Date: May 17, 2018 

 Version: First unofficial engrossment 

   

 Authors: Baker and others 

 Subject: Deputy registrar aid 

 Analyst: Matt Burress (matt.burress@house.mn)  

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

This bill appropriates a total of $9 million from Driver and Vehicle Services operating accounts in fiscal 

year 2018 for reimbursement aid to deputy registrars. It specifies a formula and calculation methods for 

distributing the aid, excludes transactions and offices operated by Driver and Vehicle Services, and 

directs Minnesota Management and Budget to seek to distribute the aid within 30 days of the bill’s 

effective date. 

The distribution of aid is based on proportional shares of transactions handled by the deputy registrars, 

measured based on instances of filing fees collected. 

 50 percent of the funds are distributed based on each deputy registrar’s proportional share of 

transactions from August 1, 2017, to January 31, 2018. 

 50 percent of the funds (or all of the funds if recent transaction data is not available) are 

distributed based on each deputy registrar’s proportional share of transactions over fiscal 

years 2015-2017. An average share is used for deputy registrars that have not been in 

operation over that entire time period. 


